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CITY OF PORTLAND

JOSEPH E GRAY, JR
DIRECTOR OF PLAR MG
AND URBA!. DEVELOPALEST

November 24, 1982

P. & I, Scervice Inc.
.0, Bow 2171
soutn Ptorcland, Maine 04136

Dear Sir:

Your application for a building permit to make
alteration to 6 & 8 St. Lawrence Street is being issucd
with tho tollowing.

rect as

Our records show that 6-38 St. Lawrence St
tructure

boeing a 4 family dwelling building witn a s
connecting the twe buildings.

It is my understanding that you are requesting a
pornilt to remove the connecting structure, and not to
increase the nunwer of dwelling units. This means that
0 3t. Lawreace has two dwelling units, and 8 St. Lawrence
Strect has two dwelling units, with no increasc in units.

If thhis is not true, please call this office.
Sincerely,
P. Samuel Lo’ 5o

Chief of inzsiect inn Scervices
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387 CONCRESS STREET @ PORTLAND, MAINE 04101 = TELEPHOIIY (207) 775-5451



